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National Inquiry on Murdered and Missing Indigenous 
Women and Girls 
 
Start Date: September 14, 2016  
End Date: November 30, 2016 
Nunavut-wide 45 secs 

The Government of Canada recently announced the National Inquiry on Murdered and 

Missing Indigenous Women and Girls (MMIWG).  

The inquiry’s commissioners will travel across the country to investigate and report on 

the causes of violence against Indigenous women and girls, and what is effective in 

reducing violence.  

The Inquiry is an important step towards reconciliation and building trust between the 

Government of Canada and Indigenous peoples in Canada.  

The commissioners will come to various communities in Nunavut, with dates and 

locations to be determined this fall. The Government of Nunavut (GN) is here to help 

throughout this process.  

If you are a survivor, a family member or loved one of a victim, please call the GN victims 

services toll-free line at 1-866-456-5216 to speak to someone about the Inquiry and how 

you may be able to participate.  

If you or someone you know needs help or support, you can also call the national, toll-

free crisis call line 24/7 at 1-844-413-6649 or the Nunavut Kamatsiaqtut Help Line at 1-

800-265-3333. 
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